EXHIBIT

1 3§

Hannah Elliott

From: cisandpetejohns <cisandpetejohns@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 11:17 AM -
To: Plan CROOK COUNTY
Subject: Dollar General in Juniper Canyon APR 2 b 2024

PLANNING DEPT

We moved to Oregon from Wyoming to enjoy rural life and be closer to family. We also are pleased to be
closer to great medical facilities. You are trying to infringe upon our rural living with a low grade store. It
will lower our property values, raise crime rates and pollute our neighborhood. The businesses up
Juniper Canyon have as but failed, please open your eyes. It is only 7 miles to town for anything you may
need. We have lived here over 5 years, but are considering moving back to Wyoming. We are choosing
community over convenience.

Thank you.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]



